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CONFIDENTIAL  
MEMO TO FILE 

 
 
Date:         8/31/18          

Specialist:     PSH         Signed:         

 

Subject/Operator/Operation/File No.   Dorothy Kinease complaint, COAG Corp, Franklin Mine, 
P2007069                                                                              
 

Type of Interaction:    Meeting          Phone    Other 

 

Person(s) contacted and affiliation:     Dorothy Kinease 720.569.1833 and John Miner 

303.521.7374     

 

Summary and Resolution of Interaction:   
 
On August 21, 2018, Mrs. Dorothy Kinease left a voicemail for Erica Crosby with the AML program 
stating the prospector was removing equipment from the underground mine and storing it on her 
property. 
 
On August 27, 2018, Mrs. Kinease stated during a phone conversation heavy equipment and a 
cylinder were stored on the property owned by the Prospector immediately adjacent the in front 
of her residence.  
 
On August 27, 2018, Mr. John Miner with COAG Corporation stated during a phone conversation 
the items stored on the property adjacent to Mrs. Kinease’s residence were antique mining 
equipment and a 7,000 gallon water tank.  The water tank will be used for fire mitigation water 
while cabins are constructed in the area on properties owned by the Prospector.  Mr. Miner 
stated the tank would be relocated in the near future.  Mr. Miner stated he would send pictures 
of the tank to the Division the next time he was at the property. 
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On August 27, 2018, the Division informed Mrs. Kinease the storage of equipment on the 
property adjacent to her residence was not considered mining related activity and no further 
action would be taken by the Division.  Mrs. Kinease was encouraged to contact the Division in 
the future if new evidence of mining activity outside of the permit NOI boundary was available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


